
 
       
 
    
            
 
 
 
 

1st February 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year Six students will be participating in a Leadership day on Friday, 8th February. This day will focus on 
promoting team building and leadership skills, centred around servant leadership as modelled by Jesus. The 
children will be participating in a range of activities, including a morning Mass, listening to guest speakers, 
team building and leadership activities.  
 
The day will conclude with the official Year 6 Leadership Inductions at 1:45pm. We invite the parents and 
carers of the Year 6 students to be part of the induction ceremony by presenting their child with their 
leadership badges. Students from grades Three to Five will be part of the audience for this very special 
occasion. We ask that parents and carers enter via the back door of the school hall, located at the end of the 
car park and to please arrive at 1:30pm for a 1:45pm start. 
 
We are confident that the experiences gained whilst at our leadership day will strengthen the relationships 
between the students, as well as those between the students and staff. The skills the students will be 
developing during the day will be built upon in our daily interactions throughout the school year.  
 
Lunch will be provided on the day and will consist of a sausage sizzle and a popper. Please send your child 
with recess on the day. 
 
The Year 6 students are to wear their uniform on the day, however, they are asked to bring their sneakers 
along to change into during the team building and leadership activities for more comfort. 
 
Please complete the tear off slip below if your child has any dietary requirements that we need to be made 
aware of, and return to their class teacher by Tuesday, 5th February. Also, please indicate if a family 
representative will be attending the Induction Ceremony.  
 
We are looking forward to our first Leadership Day at Bethany! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Cheryl Brown    Miss Nikita Dingemans 6B, 
Principal     Miss Chloe Dean-Dewstow 6R, 

Mrs Kristy Rudel & Mrs Karen Farugia 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Year 6 Leadership Day 
I/We wish to advise that _____________________________   Class  ________ has dietary requirements 
    Student’s Name  
Dietary Requirement ________________________________________ 

Attending Induction Ceremony     Yes                     No  

 


